28 September 2021

UCD REGISTRY

Student Degree Audit Report available in InfoHub

To: Users of Degree Audit Report

Dear Colleague,

The current InfoView (Business Objects) licence is coming to an end in December 2021 and InfoView will be
retired as a UCD reporting tool.

The Degree Audit Reports SYS002, SYS003, SYS004 will be decommissioned on Friday, 15 October 2021.
To replace these reports, you now have access to the Student Degree Audit Report in InfoHub. It can be
found at Home>Students>Assessment & Grading>Student Degree Audit Report.

This will give you ready access to the information you need to best support your students.

Watch this quick reference guide to using the Student Degree Audit Report in InfoHub (opens a Zoom
recording. Passcode: 4w"N#U=q).

What you get

« Easy to read degree audit information

« Dynamic information with updates in real-time

e Ready access to the information you need through a common tool

« Degree information available through the same tool that provides registration and assessment
information

What you need to know

The use of student data in InfoHub is subject to the UCD GDPR Policies and Procedures.

Personal student data should only be accessed by staff where they have a legitimate interest in the data in
order to provide support to their students. Please read the Principles of using Banner, InfoView, InfoHub &
SISWeb.



https://hub.ucd.ie/usis/W_HU_REPORTING.P_DISPLAY_QUERY?p_query=RG300-15D&p_parameters=9B85733937F03229F9A95E4543885CCA7DFB5A43FAC10206AEFA568FC60531B236055679009CC9B084E48D15EDB8CC94
https://ucd-ie.zoom.us/rec/share/FSCNLvLomU6V_vNICRGh1LiT6B1zJCXyD5obQmmA6W85Ja-GcRqV9EXXSRBkOkpY.OIZ54knqWj6hLlJY
https://www.ucd.ie/gdpr/policiesprocedures/
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/staff/registryservices/registration/supportandtraining/principlesofusingbannerinfoviewinfohubsisweb/
https://www.ucd.ie/registry/staff/registryservices/registration/supportandtraining/principlesofusingbannerinfoviewinfohubsisweb/

If you have any queries about the information appearing in InfoHub, please use this form.

Kind regards,
Ruth Harrison
Deputy Director

Administrative Services
UCD Registry
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